KINCARDINE & MEARNS CITIZENS ADVICE BUREAU
Information to applicants for the post of Volunteer Support and Development Worker 
Citizens Advice Bureaux are the major providers of information, advice and assistance, operating from over 200 service points that cover Scotland from the islands to the City Centres.  

The Bureaux are staffed by trained volunteer advisers under the supervision of the manager, and provide responses to clients' enquiries covering the whole range of social issues.  Despite being a generalist service, most enquiries are concerned with matters related to problems of poverty and deprivation.

The local offices are wholly independent and receive their core funding from their respective local Councils.  Bureaux are autonomous bodies under the control of a local Board of Directors.  These consist of representatives of local statutory and voluntary agencies and elected members of the public, some will also include volunteer representatives.
All bureaux are members of Citizens Advice Scotland (the Scottish Association of CABx), and as such must meet specific conditions of membership related to standards of service and other matters.  The Association receives financial support from central government through the Department for Business Innovation Skills.
Enquiries are across a wide range of fields, and clients expect high quality advice and assistance (including representation at tribunals and in Court when appropriate) on what are, at times, highly complex matters.  The main enquiries at the present time relate to problems with welfare benefits and money; employment; goods and services; housing; and family and personal situations.  

Kincardine & Mearns CAB is a small but growing CAB with a base in Stonehaven but plans to develop outreach services in Portlethen and Laurencekirk. The office is currently open for 15 hours per week which includes an early evening session. There are currently 4 paid members of staff and 30 volunteers.
The post holder will be based in the Stonehaven office but will be required to work occasionally in Portlethen and Laurencekirk where we are currently developing outreach services
Interview date: 29th July 2015 
CAB Charity No: SCO38869
